
 

23-026E 
世 界 龍 岡 學 校 劉 德 容 紀 念 小 學 
L U N G  K O N G  W O R L D  F E D E R A T I O N  S C H O O L  L I M I T E D 

L A U  T A K  Y U N G  M E M O R I A L  P R I M A R Y  S C H O O L 

Dear Parents/Guardians,                                                                          11th September, 2023 

“Student Environmental Protection Ambassador Recruitment” 

To cultivate a sense of environmental responsibility among students, enhance their 

leadership abilities, and encourage them to take proactive actions to improve the environment, 

we are now recruiting students from Primary 2 to 6 to become Student Environmental 

Ambassadors for the 2023-2024 academic year. Students elected as Environmental 

Ambassadors will not only assist in implementing environmental conservation initiatives 

within the school but will also have the opportunity to participate in various community 

environmental services organised by the Environmental Protection Department, the 

Environment and Ecology Bureau, and the Environmental Campaign Committee. 

Please confirm whether your child is allowed to participate in the above-mentioned activity 

by signing and returning this reply slip. If you have any inquiries, please feel free to contact 

Teacher Lam Kin Fai at 2404 5333. 

Yours faithfully,    

                                                                                                                             Mr. Chan Chun Wah 

                                                                                                                         Principal         

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Reply Slip                                              (23-026E) 

Dear Principal, 

I have read the circular “Student Environmental Protection Ambassador 

Recruitment”, and I *   agree /   disagree with my children in participating  

in the above recruitment. 

 

 

Class (          ) Student Name：                                      

Parent's/Guardians Signature：                                      

Contact Number：                                      

Date：                                      

* Please tick as appropriate. 

Note: Class teachers should submit reply slips through eSchool on or before 18th September, 2023. 


